
 Bee News:  

Fourth Grade News 

Discovery Elementary  

Curriculum  

Corner 

In math, we are working on 

module 3. In module 3 stu-

dents are learning about 

multi-digit multiplication and 

division. This week students 

worked on division. Stu-

dents practiced long division 

with remainders, area mod-

els, place value charts, and 

arrays.   

In reading, we are working 

on unit 1. In unit 1 we are 

reading a book called The 

Tiger Rising. The Tiger Rising is 

being used to guide instruc-

tion.  

 

In writing, we officially start-

ing our second unit (realistic 

fiction/narrative) this week.  

 

This week we continued our 

first science unit on Energy 

Conversions. Students are 

taking on the role of sys-

tems engineers to help a 

town called Ergstown. Stu-

dents are investigating this 

question: What happened to 

the electrical system the 

night of the Ergstown black-

out?  

 

We are doing social emo-

tional learning (SEL) every 

Wednesday.  

November 10, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

            Happy Friday! It was SO wonderful meeting with all of you for confer-
ences and discussing your students progress in 4th grade.  
 
NOTE: The District is surveying elementary parents and guardians in or-
der to gather feedback on parent-teacher conferences and how well you 
were informed of your student’s progress. All parents and guardians are 
encouraged to participate and contribute feedback by November 24. The 
survey is available via Qualtrics.  We will also provide buildings with fly-
er copies sent via district mail.   
 
            I hope you all enjoy a wonderful and restful long weekend! Please let 
me know if you have any questions.   
 
Thanks,               
Peter Besbeas 
besbeasp@issaquah.wednet.edu 

Important Dates  
Friday, November 10th  Veterans Day Observance:  

No School  

  

Doing As Eagles Do 

https://issaquah.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6h6ptOIysHfZI46
https://issaquah.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6h6ptOIysHfZI46

